
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: November 15, 2023 

SUBJECT: Community Center Design Process 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item – The Commission will be reviewing the scope of work for the community 
center design process   

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The City is contracting with Barker, Rinker Seacat (BRS) Architecture to design the new 

community center.  Through a series of committee/stakeholder meetings, community 

meetings and City Council review, we will be soliciting public input and evaluating options 

for the facility.  The process will also include an evaluation of potential locations, cost of 

construction and an estimate of cost/revenue for the facility operations. 

This is a project funded through the Tumwater Metropolitan Park District. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

Discussion Item – The Commission will be reviewing the scope of work and providing 
input on the final contract. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Scope of Work - BRS 


